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CLARIFICATION ON NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Reference is made to the English version of the Company’s notice of annual general 

meeting dated 21 July 2011 (“AGM Notice”) in relation to the Company’s annual 

general meeting to be held on 19 August 2011.

The Board of directors (the “Board”) of Lisi Group (Holdings) Limited (the 

“Company”) would like to clarify that, due to clerical mistake, the title of the AGM 

Notice was wrongly stated as “Notice of Special General Meeting”, which in fact should 

be “Notice of Annual General Meeting”. Save as aforesaid, the contents of the AGM 

Notice are accurate and correct.

By Order of the Board
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